

Dear Parents,

When buying new shoes for your children, please purchase styles that provide good support for the foot, are fully enclosed and attach firmly to the foot by means of laces, buckles or Velcro. Shoes should be constructed of black leather or similar sturdy material.

Students who wear inappropriate shoes may be prevented from undertaking some activities.

Below are some examples of appropriate styles.

Don't forget that white socks should reach above the ankle.

Students may wear appropriate joggers on sports days.

Janine Hopwood, Principal

